Rotary Club of Castro Valley

Meeting Highlights – February 26, 2019

Malikah Taylor - Service of County Ombudsmen to the Elderly in Long-Term Care Facilities   
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Malikah Taylor is currently one of three paid Field Managers providing services in Alameda County along with 16 volunteers, who are cleared by a Department of Justice (DOJ) background check.  An Ombudsman is an advocate and provides advice to residents of licensed long-term care facilities.  A county-based program, they handle concerns and complaints by residents and their families of long-term care facilities.  These services include:

[image: image4.jpg]



Direct Services for Residents 
· Receive and resolve complaints, misunderstandings and grievances.
· Monitor conditions of care.
· Solve problems with meals, finances, abuse, medications, lack of activities, community resources, placements, theft of personal belongings, lack of quality care, residents' rights, consideration and treatment with dignity.
· Witness Advance Health Care Directives.

Direct Services for Families and Friends

· Receive and resolve complaints.

· Monitor conditions to insure quality care.

· Assist in selecting long-term care and level of care.

· Provide information on facilities including regulatory deficiencies and complaints to Ombudsman.

Anyone can call the Ombudsmen Hotline.  For further information or to discuss a problem or complaint, please call 510.638.6878.  All services are free and will be handled confidentially.  More information available at http://www.alamedasocialservices.org/public/services/elders_and_disabled_adults/ombudsman.cfm 
Scenes from the Meeting
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(L-R):  Dan Willits working on sign-ups for Parade Marshall volunteers.  Texas Hold’em.  Gary Howard keeping Bob Shayler and Kern Lewis engaged.  Bob had shared Galileo Galilei’s All truths are easy to understand once they are discovered; the point is to discover them as the Thought of the Day.
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Sara Mascio, Executive Director of the Castro Valley Educational Foundation (CVEF), joined us for lunch and described the upcoming Bike Education “Riding to Support Our Schools” on April 7, 2019.  There are three different bike ride options (4, 18 and 63 miles) and CVEF is looking for sponsors.  All funds raised will go towards funding a full-time college and career counselor of Castro Valley High School ($95,000).  Information at www.cvef.org.

Other guests included Bruce Udelf, Baywood Court Executive Director as a guest of Bruce Johnson, and Roger Bastian, volunteer Ombudsman, Alameda County.
Recognitions:
Alan West Birthday ($100 per Dwight Perry)

Announcements:
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Dwight Perry on Polio Plus “Flash Drive”.  Last year, $350,000 was raised and double matched by the Gates Foundation.  For next nine weeks, our goal is for each member of the Rotary Club of Castro Valley to contribute a minimum of $50 - more is welcome.  Donations are tax-deductible.  Make checks payable to TRF (The Rotary Foundation).
· President Charles thanked all who attended the recent Mixer, hosted by our Club

· Rodeo Parade Update (May 11) - Chair Todd Anglin requested everyone promote the parade for entries and sponsors; Dan Willits requested more Parade Marshal volunteers; and Dr. Heidi shared she has recruited three Parade judges and is looking for more.  

· Chili Cook-off Update (May 10) - Chair Randy Vanderbilt is looking for more cooking entries.
· Drawing for the Special Marble: With $151 available, Parvin Ahmadi’s ticket was drawn, and she reached into the marble bag and won $5.
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